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The 173d  MDG is aware that Sky Lakes Hospital is now offering COVID-19 Antibody testing to 
anyone who may have been exposed but is currently well and without any active signs of 
illness.  You may elect to have your blood drawn for this test.  Sky Lakes is not requiring a 
signed lab slip from your Primary care Provider.  However, you are strongly encouraged to 
obtain a lab slip from your Provider as the lab results should be conveyed to a Medical Provider 
for interpretation.  Finally, per AFI  48-123 para 11.42, each military member must report any 
medical procedures, surgeries, lab or imaging results immediately to the MDG.   


